
NOTICE 
Stratton School Board 

 

The School Board will be considering for adoption a variety of Policies required by the State of 

Vermont regarding School Districts.  This Package can be viewed on the Town website at 

www.townofstrattonvt.com or at the Stratton Town Office, 9 West Jamaica Rd., in Stratton M-

Th 9am to 3pm.  Some of said policies may already be active, but have been revised and will be 

readopted as revised. 

 

Currently, the Stratton School Board is scheduled to consider adopting said policies at their 

December monthly meeting to be held on December 5, 2023 at 6:15pm at the Stratton Town 

Office. 

 

 

Allison Young 

Stratton School Director 

http://www.townofstrattonvt.com/

